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14.12.2020 
 
Class 23 return to school 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
 
I am pleased to inform you that class 23 may return to school from tomorrow. 

 
We have followed the national guidance which has now changed, and self-isolation has been 
reduced from 14 days to 10 days. Therefore, if your child is well then they can return to school, 
but if they show any symptoms they must not return to school until the new year. 
 
If any other members of the houselhold have tested positive or show symptoms, the children 
should not return to school this week. 
 
Symptoms of COVID 19  
 
The most common symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) are recent onset of: 
 

 new continuous cough and/or 

 high temperature and/or 

 a loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 
 
 
There are things you can do to help reduce the risk of you and anyone you live with getting ill 

with COVID-19 
 
Do 

 wash your hands with soap and water often – do this for at least 20 seconds  

 use hand sanitiser gel if soap and water are not available 

 wash your hands as soon as you get home 

 cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or your sleeve (not your hands) when you 
cough or sneeze 

 put used tissues in the bin immediately and wash your hands afterwards 
 
We look forward to welcoming them back tomorrow. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
C.Voller, 
Headteacher 
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